

City of Grand Island

Tuesday, January 15, 2002 Special Meeting/Study Session

Item C1

Presentation by Zoo Reuse Committee

In early September of 2001 Mayor Gnadt appointed a group of interested citizens to assist the Park and Recreation Department in the development of a reuse plan for the former Zoo site. Their work is nearing completion and at this time the Committee wishes to address Council with their ideas and suggestions for the future use of the former Zoo site.

Staff Contact: Steve Paustian